

NIOHC CL 08/2014

To: Members and Observers of the IHO North Indian Ocean

Hydrographic Commission (NIOHC)

Subject: NIOHC meeting logistics and registration form

Dear Colleagues,

I am pleased to provide further NIOHC meeting and travel information. At Annex A you will find the logistics information provided by the Oman National Once you have arranged your travel and Hydrographic Office. accommodation I would be grateful if you could complete the Registration Annex В and return it Thompson Form at to June (International.Relationsukho@ukho.gov.uk), by e-mail or fax as above by 16th February 2015.

I very much hope that you will be able to attend and I look forward to an informative and productive meeting in Muscat.

Rear Admiral Tom Karsten

UK National Hydrographer and NIOHC Chairman

Attachments:

Annex A: Logistics Information Annex B: Registration Form

NOTE: To improve efficiency this letter is being sent only by e-mail.